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Preliminary
Boundary Review
Discussion

Promontory Heights Community School
Parent Meeting 

District staff will share scenarios for enrolment at schools
on Chilliwack’s south side and discuss potential impacts to
Promontory Heights. Parents can provide their feedback
and ask questions. 

Date: Tuesday, March 4th from 6:00 - 7:00pm
Location: Gym
RSVP: to Amy at communications@sd33.bc.ca

Limited childcare is available; email Promontory-
Pac@sd33.bc.ca for information. 

District staff are engaged in long-term planning for the
Chilliwack School District and are looking at how to
balance enrolment in our growing schools. 

Along with PAC, we’re inviting parents, guardians and
caregivers at Promontory Heights Community School to
join us to talk about it.


